
From: Greg Gregory <rhvolute@hotmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/10/2011 1:56:19 PM
Subject: RE: Oct 24 luncheon

Attachments: Haley Invite.docx

The principal is David McDonald. His number is 803 548 2500. He would be the one to speak to 
regarding the visit.

I think it is good that we settled on this school for the visit as it has received some state and national 
awards for excellence in the last couple of years. I will try to get more information about those awards 
and forward to you so that the governor can be aware.

I spoke to Supt. Gene Moore earlier. He said that Mr. McDonald was going to inform his faculty of the 
governor's visit on Weds of this week.

A draft of the invitation letter is attached. I'm going to send it out tomorrow. Will get the RSVPs to you 
towards the end of next week.

Greg Gregory
President
Builders Supply Co
803 289 6211
800 277 5566

From: KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
To: rhvolute@hotmail.com
Date: Mon, 10 Oct 2011 13:18:08 -0400
Subject: RE: Oct 24 luncheon

This sounds great! Have the invites been sent out? Can you send me a copy of the invite. When you have the final 
RSVP list please email me a copy.

Do you have a contact at the middle school that I can touch base with for the governor's visit (phone and email)? I 
wanted to go over logistics regarding security detail, name of the teacher's class, and audio visual requests.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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From: Greg Gregory [mailto:rhvolute@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, October 09, 2011 5:33 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Oct 24 luncheon

Yes, with regard to the makeup of the guest list. About half the invitees will be from Sun City or Indian Land and active in 
Republican politics. Those are Roger's invites. Mine will mainly be people from Lancaster proper who helped with my 
campaigns, as well as some business leaders. We're also inviting all the Republican elected officials from Lancaster County 
and a few from York County.

Everyone will be able to be seated in one room.

Greg Gregory
President
Builders Supply Co
803 289 6211
800 277 5566

From: KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
To: rhvolute@hotmail.com
Date: Thu, 6 Oct 2011 18:21:46 -0400
Subject: RE: Oct 24 luncheon

Sounds good to us. Does everyone fit in one room? Or is it multiple rooms where everyone would then move into a 
larger room.
The guest list would still consist of GOP, community and business leaders, correct?

Thanks, Katherine

From: Greg Gregory [mailto:rhvolute@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2011 4:28 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Oct 24 luncheon

I went by to see the restaurant (The Blue Heron) where Roger suggested we have the luncheon. He came over to meet me 
there and we talked to the staff. Turns out they said they would close all of the restaurant / bar for this event, so we would 
have 80+ seats. That is the figure we are going to work with for the invitation list if that works for you all.

Greg Gregory
President
Builders Supply Co
803 289 6211
800 277 5566
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